SOUTH BRENT RINGERS

Dear Tower Captain,

South Brent Ringers invite you to take part in their annual competition to be held on
Saturday 6th July 2019.

Teams will compete for the Pat Johnstone Cup & 5 certificates.

The format of the competition will follow that used previously with regards to the order of
ringing.

Five timed slots at 20 minute intervals will be available from 3.00pm and teams will be
accepted on a first come first served basis.

At tea (4.30pm) a draw will be held for the remaining eight slot starting at 5.00pm. The last
peal will be at 7.20pm with the results at 7.45pm.

The purpose of this is twofold, firstly to enable the tea ladies (and men) to be able to clear up
earlier than it is possible to do with an all timed competition and secondly to hopefully

encourage more people to be present at the announcement of the results.

Teams must ring the peal ‘Sixty on Thirds’ including the rise and fall in not less than 15
minutes.

One ringer may be borrowed provided they do not ring Treble or Tenor. No ringer may ring
more than twice.

Entrance fee £6 per team.
Unfortunately practice cannot be facilitated.
The Judges’ decision shall be final.

The Church Council and Ringers will not be responsible for any accident or loss that may
occur.

Please feel free to extend this invitation to anyone you think may wish to attend.
Teas will be available in the Church. An indication numbers requiring tea would be helpful.
To enter please reply with numbers for tea to;

Suzanne Driscoll Tel: Mg by 29th June.
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